
Subject: Re: Information Request

From: skybox <skyoptic6@gmail.com>
Date: 09/11/2023, 8:39 AM
To: michaelhuarte@gmail.com

Mr. Huarte,
As I'm sure you must be aware, I have not received a reply to my letter of intent dated
August 8th.  This is a courtesy reminder.  You are in violation of ORS 90.582 for which I
believe I am entitled to one month's rent.  As a result of further harassment on and off
the property that your manager is responsible for, I'm tempted to file for the entire
$10,000 allowed in Small Claims.  I think I have a case against the Jehovah's Witnesses
worth millions and you have accepted some liability.  However, this case is specifically
about the water.  Unless I get a reply with the information I requested - an internet
address for the facility water bills, the detailed use of chemicals on the property, and
the plan for upgrading the plumbing and the rest of the infrastructure - I will file
digitally first thing tomorrow after I put out my trash, which I also have not received a
reply about.
Obviously, this is notwithstanding further legal action as I maintain that your manager
and his family have involved themselves in my private life, intentionally depriving me
of property and money.  Nevermind the slander, framing me for crimes I didn't commit,
the fact that he wants me to give up my worldly possessions, and that he doesn't
respect my privacy, my dreams, or the dreams of my family... it is not his job to
undermine my authority in life, and I will be treated with respect in my home.  Please
direct management to be forthcoming with the information I have requested, in
writing, or be prepared to forfeit one month's rent plus court fees.  I have been patient
enough.

Indigo Michaud
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